
Chehalis Tribal Government 
Closure Announcement 

Due to no water at the Tribal 

complex, the Chehalis Tribal 

Government will close Monday, 

September 9, 2024.

This closure will impact all of Tribal 

Government including essential 

services such as the Wellness Center, 

Behavioral Health, and Early 

Learning.

Business will resume on Tuesday, 

September 10, 2024

at 8:00 am. 




